
You Matter…Dean and Staff,


We here at Leake Academy just want to extend a big thank to you for your visit to our campus. 
Your ministry to our students on their value and worth was so needed. They do Matter!! Your 
program allowed many of our students to visit some feelings they have been experiencing, and 
in turn opened up the window for communication. I would highly recommend your program to 
other schools and youth groups. We again are very thankful for your love of Christ and children.

We pray God will continue to bless you and your ministry.


May God Bless,


Marianna Harkins

Leake Academy


Joseph Crook
February, 2023



